
Chestnut class

Maths

This week in maths we have been 
looking at positional language and 

directed each other around the 
playground

English 

This week we have continued reading The 
Velveteen Rabbit. The children having 
been looking at the Rabbit and boys 

feeling in the story

Topic 

This week we have been looking at light 
and shadows. The children used the dark 
tent to experience what happens when 
there is no light. The children have also 

being looing at what is opaque , 
transparent and translucent 

Reminders

If you have not done already please can you return the parents evening slips with your 
preferred time. Please remember to send your child's reading book into school daily. 

Our library day is Tuesday and this is when we will change the children's books. We also 
have forest school on Tuesday so please remember to send the children's wellies into 

school. Have a good weekend 

Head teacher awards

Well done to Lewis  for gaining the 
head teacher award.

Well done to Adam for gaining the 
head teacher award

Well done to Jasmine-Lilly  for gaining 
the being helpful award 


